
 

 

 
 
 
 

Our office will be CLOSED on 
MONDAY, OCTOBER 13TH 

in observance of 
Indigenous Peoples’ Day. 

 
• No early voting will take place on this day. 

• The ballot drop-off  box will be unavailable 
on this day. 

 
We will RESUME early voting on 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 14TH 
8:30 am to 5:00 pm. 


